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This report will be the final report for the Truro British Legion Property 

Trust as after many years the Trustees voted this year to change the 

name to the Truro Community Property Trust which it is hoped will avoid 

any further confusion with The Royal British Legion. 

Among the many special things this year the Trust helped the Truro 

Branch of the British Legion commemorate the hundredth anniversary of 

the ending of the Great War. We commissioned and had constructed a 

new war memorial which was dedicated by the Lord Lieutenant of 

Cornwall along with our local MP. It is hoped this memorial will become 

part of the Remembrance Day celebrations in future years. 

 We also contributed this year to the cost of a new memorial for the 

citizens of Truro killed during an air raid, this was unveiled on the 

seventieth anniversary. As we do every year, we organised and covered 

the cost of what was a very special Remembrance Day. The turnout this 

year was way beyond anything seen in our community in recent years.  

Once again, we were delighted to help Truro in Bloom with the launch of 

a new heritage booklet, and some new plants. It took two years of hard 

work to put the booklet together, but it seems it was also great fun in the 

process. 

We also gave our usual small donations to several local community 

groups. 

Despite everything else, this year we have had to spend some large 

sums on the upkeep of our buildings, most of which seem to have been 

a little neglected over the last few years. 

I always like to end on an upbeat note and this year is no different. As I 

write this report, we are concluding negotiations on a lease for a new 

meeting room for the benefit of the community. 

Again, we as trustees believe that we have fulfilled our roles for the 

benefit of our charity. 

Christopher Jackson Chairman 






